
Michael S. Cuviello discusses the U.S. Patent and
Trademark Office’s proposed pilot program that
would require one group of judges to decide
whether to institute an inter partes review and
another group of judges to determine the patent’s
validity with World Intellectual Property Review.
Please click here to read the article, “USPTO calls for
feedback on PTAB judge pilot programme.”
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